
 

 

March 7, 2013 

 

 

 

TO:   Coaches, team administrators 

 

FROM:  Joanne Slaton-Camargo, PA Youth Chair  

 

SUBJECT: Cross Country Chairperson change 

 

 

Our current cross country chairperson was Dave Bayliss.  He has 

just recently notified me that he can no longer fulfill the position so 

will step down as the Pacific Association youth cross country chair  

effective immediately.  Fortunately, we are just now getting started 

with the 2013 track and field season so this gives everyone time to 

prepare for the upcoming 2013 cross country season. 

 

We have checked with a few prospects and have placed Willie 

Young in the youth cross country chair position to finish out the 

remainder of the existing term. 

 

This is a voting year, so all positions are up for election at the end 

of this summer.  You will be notified of this upcoming election via 

email.  Therefore, if you are interested in running for any of our 

thirteen (13) youth board positions, please contact me between 

now and June 30, 2013.  Your name will be placed on a ballot that 

will be emailed to every listed registered team administrator.   

 

Attached is our current board member list.  If interested in running 

for any of these positions for the upcoming 2-year term, do not 

hesitate to send that information to me before June 30
th

 at 

pa.youthchair@yahoo.com . 
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